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Welcome

27TH OCTOBER 2023

We have just celebrated our Robbie Respect Value Award winners

and it was a wonderful way to end the first half term. The children

were beaming with pride as we heard about all the wonderful ways
they have shown respect this half term.

Next half term, we will be focusing our weekly and half termly
awards on Rosie Resilience and look forward to recognising
children who work hard, keep going and push themselves even when
faced with challenges. Yesterday, we had our Attendance Assembly
and celebrated children who had attendance of 96% and above. It
was amazing to see how many gold certificates we gave out to
children who have had £100% attendance. We also had a raffle for
our certificate winners; children won £5, £10 and £15 vouchers.
Next half term, we start again so even if a child has struggled with
their attendance this half term, they could still receive a gold,
silver, or bronze certificate for their attendance next half term.
Huge congratulations to 1W and 5K for being our class attendance
winners this half term.

As well as celebrating achievements, children have had some great
experiences this week — years five and six went to Western
Approaches WWII Museum and showcased their fantastic history
knowledge. This week, we have had children from KS2 taking part in
curling and football competitions. During which they demonstrated
aspiration, resilience and integrity.
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NEWSLETTER

A huge thank you to all our parents and carers who attended their child’s
parents’ evening this week. We want all of our children to reach their
personal and academic excellence; in order to do so, your input is
essential.

Finally, we would like to wish Miss Spencer all the very best as she

begins her maternity leave. Miss Spencer has ensured that there has

been a very thorough handover between herself and Miss Heslegrave
who will be teaching Year 2 after half term.

We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable week off and look forward to
seeing you all back in school on Monday 6th November.

v Attendance Leaderboard

JOINT FIRST PLACE 1W AND 5K WITH 96.3%

5th place: 1/2A with 93.5%
6'" place: Mrs Hoang’s Reception class with 93.1%
7t place: 3/4 T with 92.7%

8t place: 2S with 92.5%

9th place: 4K with 92.2%
10t place: Miss Lucas’s Reception Class with 90.2%



